
 

The end of term is here and we want to wish you all a wonderful 
half term! 

Congratulations to all our STARS of this week! 

 

 

 

AMHERST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
Our new menu launches on 7 June 2021! 
 

Please take time to talk to                              
your child about the                                        
exciting new meal choices                                        
for next term.                                                 
Bagels, Panini’s, Burgers,                                 
Wraps and Doughnuts!! 
Click here to view the menu 
 
 
 
 

We have the following vacancies in school at 
the moment. Please click here to see more 
information via KENT TEACH website. 
 

Breakfast Club Supervisor—Monday-Friday 

Receptionist—Thursday/Friday 

Teaching Assistant—Monday-Friday 

 

We are looking for new PTA Lead Team 
Members & Class Reps for 2022. 

Please contact Suse Goodwin if you want to 
find out more about the following positions: 

Chair  

Vice-chairs 

Secretary  

Treasurer 

Class Representatives 

Email: amherst-chair@outlook.com  

Thank you to all the players who took part in 
the Primary Schools Team Battle this week. 
There were some superb performances and 
great determination shown by all our     
players, resulting in Amherst finishing in 4th 
place out of 10 schools.  

Well done to Dylan D, Ben H, Violet D, Fred K, 
Lucas T, Poppy Grace DL, Leon K, Owen P, 

Avani T and Arnav T.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We have travelled 281 miles this week 

which brings our total to  3900 miles! 

 
Click here to tell us  
what you’ve done 
through the holiday! 

3A Olivia R 

3S Hector B 

3W Beatrice G 

4C Summer J 

4SF Harry D 

4W Otto W-S 

5A Cooper P 

5B Archie M 

5J Luke J 

6B William C 

6D Zoe H 

6P Natalie M & Tamara B 

 
We are looking forward to seeing  
everyone back at school on Monday, 
7th June 2021. 

https://www.amherst.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3130
https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/SearchResults.aspx?Keyword=amherst%20school
mailto:amherst-chair@outlook.com
https://forms.gle/yU1TveTNhiPcHzXVA

